




April 1, 2025 
 
RE: Application for Special permit for Cantele residence at 204 Between the Lakes Road, 
Salisbury, Ct. 
 
TO: Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
Dear Commisioners, 
 
Due to challenges and limitations of the site within the Lake Protection Overlay District and 
proximity to wetlands we are seeking approval to maintain the location of three “structures” 
noted below: 
 
1) The stone patio extends approximately 18” longer in a westerly direction from the original 

plan.  This extension helps with erosion from roof runoff and lines up with the stone drip 
edge as seen in photograph #1.  The entire patio is set in pea stone to maintain a pervious 
surface as much as possible. 

 
2)   Access to the crawlspace had limited options and is located at the NW corner of the house               
and doesn’t extend into the restricted area less than the approved patio and is inside the  
margins of the house.  Please see photo #2. 
 
3)   The location of the a/c units were inadvertently left off of the original plan.  The original 
intent and preferred location was to place them at the back of the garage near the generator.  
Due to the distance from that location to the most northerly part of the house we were advised 
that these units couldn’t efficiently heat and cool the northerly part of the house And should be 
located elsewhere.  Given challenges with the site, the nature of the “shelf” foundation, other 
mechanical and piping placements is was determined that the north side of the house was the 
best alternative location.  Significant electrical, site, and foundation work would be required to 
relocate those units.  The roof overhang extends a little past the mid point of the units and offers 
some protection.  Please see photo #3. 
 
The impervious surfaces are within the 10% requirements. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I can provide or if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rick Cantele 
 










